
Electrical Safety Awareness Programme during National Electrical safety Week with theme 

 “Safety Starts from School” by RIO (W). 

Instilling a healthy respect for electricity in children during their formative years is paramount 

to fostering a future generation. Recognizing this, Regional Inspectorate Office (West)/CE 

(CEI), under the leadership and support of the CEA Chairperson, has launched a drive of 

engaging electrical safety awareness programs in schools of Western Region. Some glimpses 

of the programs are given below. 

 

  

 

Recognizing the presence of power utilities throughout the country, CEA has extended an 

invitation and urged the utilities to leverage their vast networks to extend the program's reach, 

ensuring even the most remote schools benefit from this vital knowledge. Some glimpses of 

safety awareness program conducted by power utilities are below. 

    


